
 

No beam time was allocated for the proposal 1238 . The comments made by Review Committee for this 
proposal were:   ‘Your proposal was well received, but there was insufficient beam time available on ID01 
this round’.  

We have benefited of two days of  inhouse beamtime with David Le Bolloc’h in May 2000. Results are 
published in [1,2]. 
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